
HB 4135 really concerns me. 
This seems to open the door to possible denial of essential food and water and the end 
of life. 
 
Please vote no on HB 4135.  
The bill is not written carefully enough to protect Oregonians' rights to basic food and 
water.  
Don't create more problems for end of life care. 
Please vote no on HB 4135. 
 
I am sure that the writers of the bill had good intentions but as it is worded now it is very 
concerning and should not be passed. 
Send it back to committee for revision. 
 
 
 
Paul Wheatcraft 
 

 


